
Let’s Reunite



It is my pleasure to cordially invite you to attend our Texas Regional reunion.

The reunion is being held at 

The Tasting Room
1101 Uptown Park Blvd, Houston, TX 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, February 20th from 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

Cocktails and appetizers will be served, and a short presentation will follow.  
Please RSVP to Sue Borella, JCA’s Development Coordinator at 815-741-0500, ext. 215 or by 

email sborella@jca-online.org.

You, as an alum, are important to our school and we look forward to coming together to 
celebrate the past by hearing your memories and enjoying the special bonds that make JCA 

a place where dreams come true every day.  I hope to see you there!  And PLEASE share this 
invite with any alumni in the area that may not have seen it. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Jeffrey Budz
President/Principal Joliet Catholic Academy


